
The following are pictures from the week ending in 12.3.21 in regards to the Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Center (DEI)/

Student Government Room Renovations Project.  This project has picked back up after the holiday break, and will be fin-

ishing up in the next few weeks.  Light fixtures have been installed in both spaces along with mechanical diffusers and air-

grilles.  The contractors have started installing the remaining of the ceiling tile now that the township inspectors have been 

out and approved of all the work.  The remainder of the cabinetry is in and some of the countertops have been installed.  

The painters also came back and finished the touch up work, so that means as early as next week we could see the first 

of the carpet tiles/planks going down.  The furniture is set to arrive in the next few weeks along with the A/V equipment.  

Then the last large remaining items will be the window and door frames which we have known all along as the last to 

come in and be installed. 
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The top-right photo is of the light fixtures installed in the ceiling 

in the Student Government Room. 

Similar to the top-right photo the top-left photo shows some of 

the multiple styles of light fixtures in the DEI Center. 

The bottom-left photo highlights some of the solid surface 

countertops going in the Student Government Room. 


